
 

  

  

  

IMPORTANT NOTICE: 

RE: C1-esterase Inhibitor Level (Plasma) - CEILP 

Dear Valued Client: 

Effective, April 01, 2024, National Jewish Health Advanced Diagnostic Laboratories will discontinue offering 
C1-esterase inhibitor level testing on plasma (CEILP). Serum is the preferred sample type for this test and 
will remain available under test code CEILS. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. If you have any questions, please contact our Client 
Service Team at 800-550-6227 or via email at ClinRefLabs@NJHealth.org. 

Sincerely, 

 

Steve Groshong, MD, PhD 

Medical Director, Advanced Diagnostic Laboratories 

National Jewish Health 
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